
Welcome Nursery Parent and Carers  

Term 4 

Topic: Traditional Tales 

 

Welcome back to nursery!  

We hope you had a lovely February half term and spent lots of time together. This term is another short term 

and we can’t believe how quickly it is flying by already! We have lots to get through this term with a variety of 
different things going on.  

Our number focus is…  

Numbers up to ten. We are now looking at numbers to ten. Lots of our children are already able to count to ten 

and this is fantastic! We are also looking at what these numbers look like and can we use different objects to 

count with.   

 

 



 

 

Our story this term is…  

“The Three Little Pigs” The children have been learning our new class story. They have enjoyed acting it out and 
becoming different characters. We now also have a café as our new role-play area. The children have been able 

to become waiters and customers, and they are enjoying the experience.  

   

In the first week back, we decorated pancakes! We used different flavoured sauces and put fruit on them too. 

The children really enjoyed this and are looking forward to the next cooking activity we are going to do in the 

nursery. 

 

Home challenge of the week:   

We would love for you to have a go at writing your numbers. Have a go at practising numbers 0-5 and 

letting your adult help you with the number formation.  

We also have parents evening this term. Please make sure you sign up. 

 

Many thanks 

The Nursery Team 


